From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST. CLERK

To: Tracy. Mary
Subject: FW: General Rule 38
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 4:24:06 PM

From: Holly Brewer [mailto:holly@hollybrewer.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 4:20 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: General Rule 38

To whom it may concern,

I support General Rule 38 because it is important for all residents to be able to access courts
for our safety and theirs. There is no valid logic that dictates that ICE / CBP should hover
around the courts.

Thank you,

Holly Brewer
www. IndivisibleBainbridgelsland.org/
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